
     

     

     

    

                                                                                                                                

Heaton St. Barnabas’ C.E. Primary School 
 

Rossefield Road, Heaton 
Bradford, BD9 4DA 

Tel: 01274 545019 Fax: 01274 553910   
Headteacher: Mrs Diane Smith NPQH. 

22nd April 2024, 
 

Dear Parent(s) /Carer(s), 
 

As you will be aware we have been running a Karate after school club over 6 weeks fully funded by JU:MP. 
Unfortunately, the funding has now come to an end. However, the Karate Instructor has kindly offered to 
continue the sessions at a reduced cost of £5 as the school is not charging him for hire of venue. 
 
If you are interested in your child continuing Karate or starting a session at the cost of £5 please complete the 
reply slip below. All payments must be made to the office in cash before the day of the session. On Thursday 
by 3.15pm your payment must be made to the office otherwise your child will not be allowed to attend.  
 
In order for the sessions to operate the instructor will need a minimum of 15-20 students for it to be viable. 
Your child must be aged 5-11 to attend the sessions. As these will be under the new instruction sessions will 
operate strictly and follow the DOJO regulations and assessments.  
 
Please complete the slip below to communicate your interest for a place for your child and return to the 
school office no later than Wednesday 24th April. If we have enough interest we will inform you of the time 
and date the sessions will commence and details for payments.  
  
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mrs Diane Smith 
Head Teacher 
 

KARATE AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
 
I would like to reserve a place for my child……………………………………………………………………. Class…………………………. 
 
I agree to make payments in advance the day before each session 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………………….(Parent/Carer) 


